
From: Doug Smith <DSmith@jshwlaw.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/16/2013 12:22:17 PM
Subject: Heritage stuff

Katherine
Good to see you last week! I'm going to be in Columbia Thursday (19th) on some legal matters. Would you, Brian, 
Ted, etc be interested in lunch? We could catch up and talk a little about 2014 event.
Doug

Doug Smith
Johnson, Smith, Hibbard & Wildman Law Firm, L.L.P 
220 North Church Street, Suite 4 (29306)
P.O. Drawer 5587
Spartanburg, SC 29304
Telephone: 864-582-8121
Facsimile: 864-585-5328
email: dsmith@jshwlaw.com
www.jshwlaw.com
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